
From:                                 Harriet Parsons
Sent:                                  Wed, 13 Jan 2021 17:51:38 +0000
To:                                      Planning Technicians
Subject:                             [EXTERNAL] Re: 20/04303/APP- Pasture FarmSchool 
LaneDintonBuckinghamshireHP17 8UZ
Attachments:                   Pasture Farm Location Plan.pdf, HP135111_Existing garden studio.pdf, 
Pasture Farm F105-Ecology-and-Trees-Checklist-V3.pdf

[Please note this has been sent from an external source - treat with caution and 
do not open attachments / use links until you are sure this is a trusted 
communication see intranet/IT for advice.]

Dear Amanda

Thank you for reviewing and letting us know about the additional information you 
need to consider our planning application, apologise we missed or got this wrong 
before.

Below are responses to the points you've raised.

- A location plan up to the public highway is attached. 

- The area of land previously marked blue on the plan is part of the property's 
garden and so part of the site.   This has been updated on the above location 
plan.

- This was our error, our client has full ownership of the access to the road.   It 
wasn't picked up that we hadn't included it when they reviewed the draft planning 
application, sorry.
I have a copy of the deeds for Pasture Farm if you would like additional 
confirmation.

- DWG Hp135/111 - a scale bar has been added, see attached,   Sorry we 
missed this.

- A Design & Access Statement was attached to the original application, does 
this give you enough information?   If not please can you let us know what you 
would like us to add.   I've tried ringing your offices to discuss it over the last 
week but always got the answer machine.
We have appointed a heritage consultant to prepare a heritage statement.   They 
are in the process of doing this but, due to the Christmas and New Year break 
haven't quite finished it yet.   Please can it follow?   We'll send it as soon as 
we've reviewed and are happy with it.

- A complete copy of the Ecology & Trees: checklist is attached.



Do let me know if there's anything else you need or if any of the above isn't clear.

Best wishes,

Harriet Parsons
Landscape Architecture (BA hons)
Kew Dip. (Hons)

Harriet Parsons
L A N D S C A P E  D E S I G N 

M: +44(0)7866 593 314
harriet@harrietparsons.com

www.harrietparsons.com
UK VAT 315 9772 77

On Fri, 18 Dec 2020 at 10:23, <planningtechnicians.av@buckinghamshire.gov.uk> 
wrote:

Please see attached
[SSPB]

DISCLAIMER FOR BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not 
necessarily those of Buckinghamshire Council unless explicitly stated.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information and 
is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any 
confidential, sensitive or protectively marked material must be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or 
rely on any of the information contained in the email or attachments, and all copies 
must be deleted immediately. If you do receive this email in error please notify the 
sender immediately and note that confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.

Buckinghamshire Council may monitor the contents of emails sent and received via its 
network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with relevant legislation and the 
Council’s policies and procedures. All such monitoring will take place in accordance 
with relevant legislation including privacy and data protection legislation. For details 
of how Buckinghamshire Council uses personal information please see the Council’s 
website.
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Buckinghamshire Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does 
not accept any responsibilities for viruses once this email has been transmitted. You 
should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents.


